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majority of Fire Fighters in this State, CFA Volunteers, and seems directed only to appease a very powerful 
UNION and not to keep the people of Victoria safe. The Governments plan of dividing and conquer will 
only destroy our Fire Services not enhance them. 
 
I have fought fires for a long time in this state having joined just after Ash Wednesday including Black 
Saturday and as Army member in NSW. I agree that reform is needed but not destruction of the best 
volunteer fire service in the world. A full time integrated service with volunteers alongside a volunteer 
service for country Victoria with it's own full time members would drop the need to provide two Brigades 
and equipment in one station and the associated costs involved. Give the UFU Members their working 
conditions but the idea of allowing their executive veto control over operational matters is repugnant to me 
and should not be allowed or even considered. Consider if this became policy within in other service Unions 
such as the Victoria Police Association. I am a Union Member and Delegate and I would fight for any 
appropriate condition for my members but not to seek to control the Agency I work for. 
Ladies and Gentlemen please consider this legislation carefully and make the appropriate changes as needed 
after proper consultation with the members affected, do not be railroaded by a Government who appears to 
have an agenda combined with UFU empire building. 
Thank you for your interest in reading this submission. 
 
Kenneth James DWIGHT BM VA 
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